
CENTER NEWS
Our Annual Family Picnic was a
huge success! Thank you to
everyone who attended and

everyone who brought a dish to
share! Be sure to follow us on

Facebook to see all of the
photos from the fun day!

The center will be closed on
Friday, July 4  for Independence

Day. We hope everyone has a safe
and happy holiday!
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Water days for the toddlers, pre-
k, and summer camp will be

Wednesday July 2 , Thursday July
10 , Friday July 18 , Tuesday July
22 , and Wednesday July 30 . 

nd

th th

nd th

*NYS now requires daycare
centers to practice Shelter in

Place Drills in case of scenarios
such as weather related

situations. The center will be
conducting a shelter in place drill

on July 16 .th

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!
This month we would like to wish Ophelia a

very happy 1  birthday, Genevieve & Quinn a
very happy 2  birthday, Leo, Elise, Connor, &

Shaylee a 3  birthday. Giavanna a very
happy 5  birthday and Delaney a very

happy 9  birthday!! We would also like to wish
Miss Blair a very happy birthday this month!

We hope you all have a wonderful day!
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STAR TEACHER

INFANT ROOM: Ophelia
 

TODDLER ROOM: Paige & Charlee

PRE-K 3: Connor

STAR STUDENTS

We are excited to recognize Miss Lexi as this
month’s Star Teacher of the Month! While she’s

officially been working at Bunny Bunch for a
few years now, Miss Lexi has been part of our

family since she was a little one herself—she’s a
proud Bunny Bunch Pre-K graduate! Miss Lexi

is one of our outstanding teacher aides at
Townline who always goes above and beyond.
She has a natural gift for connecting with kids,

every child she works with feels loved and
special. What we especially love about Miss Lexi
is her incredibly positive attitude. Her energy is

contagious, her smile is constant, and her
creativity brings so much fun to the classroom.
Whether it’s a new game, craft, or activity, Miss
Lexi is always thinking of ways to make the day

exciting and meaningful for the kids. It’s clear
to anyone watching that she genuinely enjoys
being with the children, and her patience and
caring nature shine through in everything she
does. Her dedication is especially evident this

summer, as she’s been working closely with our
summer camp kiddos. From coming up with fun,
engaging activities to sitting down and playing
with the children one-on-one, Miss Lexi makes
sure each child feels included, supported, and

happy. It's already shaping up to be an
amazing summer thanks to her! Miss Lexi is not

only loved by the children, but also by every
staff member who works with her. She is

reliable, hardworking, kind, and an absolute joy
to have on our team. We truly cannot say

enough good things about her. Thank you for
all that you do, Miss Lexi!! We love you!!!



Infant News
Our theme this month is

UNDERWATER ADVENTURE!
This month the babies will be
reading fun stories, singing
new songs, and making lots

of creative crafts as they
learn all about the ocean!

They will be making lots of fun
crafts like do-a-dotting fish,
gluing goldfish to create an
ocean scene, and cheerio
starfish! They will also be

playing with blue jello and
beachballs and of course

getting lots of walks outdoors!
The babies have been having
a great start to summer and

we are excited for another fun
month!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
OPHELIA

WHO TURNS 1 THIS MONTH!!!

Congratulations to our 
Infant Star of the Month,

Ophelia!

REMINDERS
Don’t forget to label all bottles, sippy cups,
pacifiers, and any other items your child

brings in with their first & last name. Thanks! 

The center will be closed on Thursday, July
4th in observance of Independence Day!

The babies will be getting outdoors for walks
more as the nice weather continues!



INFANT

STAR OF THE MONTH

We are so excited to celebrate loveable and adorable Ophelia as our Star of the Month in the
Infant Room! Ophelia is one of the happiest little ones around. She’s always smiling, and those

precious dimples just melt our hearts! She’s such a good-natured and playful baby who
brings so much joy to our days here at Bunny Bunch. Every day, Ophelia is trying something
new. She’s been saying more and more words, and it’s so fun to see her growing and learning!
She loves doing little crafts and exploring new toys. She especially likes focusing on toys like

the shape sorter and stacking cups—her concentration is amazing! Circle Time is one of
Ophelia’s favorite parts of the day. She loves the puppets, clapping to the songs, and of

course, looking at books! This little cutie also loves music. Anytime music is playing, you can
count on her to be dancing and smiling along. Ophelia is such a sweet little friend. She plays so
nicely with others, gets along with everyone, and truly loves being around her friends. We are
so lucky to have this beautiful little girl in our Bunny Bunch family. This little cutie also has a
very special birthday coming up—she’s turning ONE this month! Happy 1st birthday, Ophelia—

and congratulations on being our Star of the Month!! We love you!!!



TODDLER News
Our theme this month is

SPLISH, SPLASH, SUMMER FUN!
The month of July will bring a lot
of summer fun for our toddlers!

“Ocean Fun,” “Tropical Fish,”
“Beach Days,”and “Fun With
Water” are our fun weekly

themes which will have the
kiddos learning all about all of
the different creatures you can

find in the ocean as well as
making fun water crafts and
doing so many fun summery

activities! We will also be
continuing with our fun Circle

Time each day as well as
working on our shapes, colors,

numbers, and letters! These
little cuties will be having a

blast this month with all of the
fun activities planned!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO LEO, ELISE,
CONNOR,& SHAYLEE

WHO TURN 3 THIS MONTH!!!

Congratulations to our 
Toddler Stars of the Month,

Paige & Charlee!

REMINDERS
The center will be closed on Thursday,

July 4th in observance of
Independence Day!

Water days for the toddlers will be
Wednesday July 2 , Thursday July

10 , Friday July 18 , Tuesday July 22 ,
and Wednesday July 30
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TODDLER

STAR OF THE MONTH

We are so proud to celebrate the amazing Paige as our Star of the Month in the Toddler
Room! Paige is such a bright, sweet, and wonderful little girl who has impressed us in so

many ways. She is always eager to learn and try new things. Paige absolutely shines during
Circle Time—she participates with so much excitement and already knows so much! She loves
all of our hands-on learning activities and gives her best effort in everything she does. Lately,

Paige has been transitioning into the Pre-K 3 room, and she is doing an incredible job! Her
positive attitude, wonderful behavior, and love for learning have helped her adjust so

smoothly. We just know she is going to thrive in her new classroom! Paige is also such a
great friend to everyone. She plays so nicely with her classmates, and her silly, fun personality

keeps everyone smiling and laughing. Whether she’s playing with the baby dolls, creating
beautiful crafts, building with waffle blocks, or having fun outside, Paige always brings joy to
the day. We love having her here with us at Bunny Bunch! She is a beautiful, smart, funny, and
loving young lady, and we are so excited to see all the amazing things she’ll continue to do.

Congratulations, Paige!! We love you!!!



TODDLER

STAR OF THE MONTH

We’re so excited to shine the spotlight on the adorable and loveable Charlee as our Star
of the Month in the Toddler Room! Charlee is such a joyful, bright, and fun little girl who
brings so much happiness to our classroom each day. Over the past year, Charlee has

grown in so many amazing ways. She is a true leader in the room—independent,
hardworking, and always eager to try new things. Whether it’s crafts, learning activities,

or anything planned for the day, Charlee jumps right in with excitement and determination!
She especially loves to play pretend with the baby dolls, cook up fun in the play kitchen,

and spend time looking at books and listening to stories. Charlee’s imagination and
curiosity shine in everything she does. Charlee is also incredibly talkative and friendly, and
we love our sweet conversations with her. She has the funniest personality and keeps us

all laughing with her silly jokes and playful spirit. She gets along wonderfully with her
friends and brings so much energy and kindness to the room. We are so proud of this

beautiful, bright, and confident little girl! Charlee, thank you for being such a shining star
in our Bunny Bunch family. Congratulations!! We love you!!!



PRE-K 3 News
Our theme this month is

SUMMER FUN!
It is summertime at Bunny Bunch
and the kids are going to have a
blast with all of the fun stuff we

have planned! The children will be
busy learning about a variety of

themes including “Patriotic Week,”
“Summer Fun,” “Zoo Animals,” and
“Camping!” Each week they will be

doing so many fun crafts and
activities such as painting with ice

and chalk painting! They will
continue to work on their letters,

numbers, and shapes during
Circle Time and centers. They will

also enjoy playing outside and
going for walks to enjoy the

beautiful weather! July is looking
like a fun month for these kiddos!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO  LEO,
ELISE, SHAYLE, & CONNOR

WHO TURN 3 THIS MONTH!!!

Congratulations to our 
Pre-K Star of the Month,

Connor!

REMINDERS
The center will be closed on Thursday,

July 4th in observance of
Independence Day!

Water days for pre-k will be
Wednesday July 2 , Thursday July

10 , Friday July 18 , Tuesday July 22 ,
and Wednesday July 30
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PRE-K 3

STAR OF THE MONTH

We are so excited to celebrate Connor as our Star of the Month in the Pre-K 3 Room! Connor is
truly one of the sweetest, kindest, and most caring little boys, and we’ve had such a wonderful

year watching him grow and shine in pre-k! Connor is always on his very best behavior and brings
so much positivity to our classroom. He is a true friend to everyone—thoughtful, gentle, and

always ready to help. Whether it’s helping a classmate, giving a hug, or sharing a toy, Connor’s kind
heart never goes unnoticed. He loves to help his teachers too and is one of the very best when it
comes to clean-up time—always eager to lend a hand! Connor includes everyone in play and makes
sure no one feels left out. He’s full of silly stories and sweet moments that make us all smile and

laugh every day. Connor has so much fun during our daily activities. He enjoys spending time in
centers, building with blocks and LEGOs, dancing to music, listening to stories, and playing outside.

He’s also been participating more and more during Circle Time, and we’re so proud of all the
progress he’s made. Connor has had a fantastic year in Pre-K 3, and as he gets ready to move up

to Pre-K 4, we know he’s going to continue to do amazing things. We are so proud of this
handsome, bright, hardworking, and loving little guy. Way to go, Connor!! We love you!!!



PRE-K 4 & SUMMER CAMP News

Our theme this month is
SUMMER FUN!

The kiddos at Bunny Bunch are in for a special
treat this summer! Our summer program is sure

to be a lot of fun for everyone! Each week the
children will be focusing on a different theme
and will be doing many fun learning activities

and crafts that go along. We will be having some
special visitors throughout the summer as well!
The first week, “Stars, Stripes, & Spirit” will have

the kiddos preparing for the 4  of July with
firework crafts, noisemakers, handprint art, and
more!  “Stem-Tastic Week,” will turn the children
into little scientists as they do fun experiments.

They will be doing a fun celery experiment, a
super neat gummy bear experiment and so

many other fun experiments and activities! They
will also be getting a visit from the NY Power

Authority Can De Graaff to learn about
elecctricity! “Sun, Sand, & Seaside Friends,” is sure

to be a week enjoyed by all of the children as
they make many fun summer crafts. Sandcastle
art, ocean slime, and ocean design are just a few
examples. A visit from the ice cream truck and a

super fun water day will make this week even
more fun! The following week, “Wild Wilderness:
Camping & Creatures of the Wild” will transform
out children into little campers! Animal drawings,

campfire crafts, smores snacks, and a special
visit from Reinstein Woods are in store for this fun

week! We will end this fun month with “Athletic
Adventure & Board Game Battles!” A lot of

exercise and fun games will be going on this
week. We can’t wait to make our own board

games, “go bowling,” play balloon tennis, and
have a summer Olympics! Throughout the month
the children will be working on their math, writing,
and reading skills as they participate in the many
fun activities to take place! It is definitely going to

be a fun start to our summer!
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
GIAVANNA & DELANEY

 THIS MONTH!!!

REMINDERS
The center will be closed on Thursday, July 4th in

observance of Independence Day!

Water days will be Wednesday July 2 , Thursday
July 10 , Friday July 18 , Tuesday July 22 , and

Wednesday July 30
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We will be getting a visit from the NY Power
Authority Can De Graaff on July 9th!

A Cotton Candy Cart will be here for the
 kiddos on July 10th!

July 15  is our visit from the Niagara Aquarium!th

Imagine That Studio will be here for a ceramics
class on july 21 ! Don’t forget to turn in your form!st

Reinstein Woods will be here for 
a visit on July 22nd!

The Ice Cream Truck will be here on
July 3 , 18 , and 28 !rd th th


